
Health & Lifestyle Center 
Notice

Member Workout Facilities During Construction
The start of construction is planned for April 13, 2020 with a reopening scheduled in November.  

We anticipate that our current facility will be closed for six or seven months during the construction and 
renovation activities.  The management team has developed the following alternative facilities for  

member use during this time.

TCC Enrichment Center – Full Workouts 
From May through October, the Enrichment Center will be transformed to a complete fitness facility. 
A selection of our current most popular fitness equipment will be relocated to the Enrichment Center 
including treadmills, ellipticals, recumbent bikes, cable motion dual-adjustable pulley, free weights and 

more. The current hours of operation will remain in place.

Pelican Sound Fitness & Wellness Center – Full Workouts
Our members will enjoy full fitness reciprocal privileges at Pelican Sound – located just four  

miles north of The Brooks.  

The Rookery – Group Classes
Our normal group exercise classes will remain in place and be hosted at the Rookery  

utilizing the dance floor.

The Brooks Suites – Spa Services
Our classic offering of spa services will continue during the project and will be hosted in the  

Brooks Suites – directly adjacent to The Commons Club property.

For swimming interests, we are also reaching out to our sister clubs throughout The Brooks – and will report 
back on the availability. We will continue to keep you updated throughout the renovation and expansion 

project.  For specific questions or comments, please contact Joe Archazki, our General Manager. Joe serves as 
the day-to-day Project Manager representing the Club’s interest and will be the interface with all our outside 

project support companies as well as all permitting agencies.  
 

Email: josepha@thecommonsclub.com  Office Phone: 239-565-7016  Cell: 239-565-7016


